

July 31, 2023

Mr. Steven Markoff 530 Wilshire Blvd Ste 201 Santa Monica, CA 90401-1422



Dear Steven,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that you have attained your 60-year membership milestone with the American Numismatic Association. In recognition of your commitment to the Association, we would like to award you with a 60-year membership pin.

I regret you were not be able to attend the World's Fair of Money – ANA's 132nd anniversary convention Member, Awards and Donor celebration in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania to receive your pin in person.

On behalf of the ANA Board of Governors, staff and the membership, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your many contributions to the hobby, it's community and the Association.

Sincerely,

Kimberly S. Kiick

Kimberly S. Kick